KINSHIP SERVICES
Are you raising a grandchild or other relative’s child?

Kinship Families are important to children as it provides increased stability and higher levels of permanency than foster care or other placement options.  Other identified benefits include better behavioral and mental health outcomes, more positive feelings about placement, increased likelihood of living with or staying connected to siblings as well as greater awareness of cultural identity and community connections. 
We serve Kinship families that reside in Barry County and can assist families in locating resources and services.  We can accompany Kinship families as requested to CPS meetings, Family Court Hearings and school IEP meetings to provide support and encouragement.  We help provide respite by planning children’s activities so parents can take a break from childcare.  In addition, we provide support group, educational and networking opportunities for adults.  
If you would like to learn about our services, contact Tim McMahon at tim@familysupport barry.com.

